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 Andre Polya The new rear extension applied for, involves a construction the will cover a high level 

transparent glass aperture, on the east boundary between 30 and 32 Heath Hurst Road. 

This will result in a loss of light. I object to the submitted design. An alternative design not 

creating a loss of light is perfectly possible.

I wish the Council to take account of my reservation when considering this application.
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